
Pomfret Recreation Commission 
Monthly Meeting 

June 2, 2020 

 

Because of Covid 19, our regular monthly meetings in March, April, May and June 
have not been held.  Recreation Commission doesn’t  usually meet in July  
or August.   
All programs scheduled during these months have been cancelled. 
 
An email was sent to all members to view and approve the Recreation 
Commission by-laws that were revised in March,  2020.   All members have 
approved the by-laws as attached. 
Members are:  Beverly Champany, Mary Collins, Jennifer Hudock,  Steve Kulig,  
Muriel Mrakovich and Rhonda Wishart. 
Per the by-laws, the election of Chairperson, Vice-Chairperson and Secretary will 
be held at a later date. 
A copy will be sent to the Town Clerk to be recorded with our minutes. 

All  members also approved the minutes of February 11,  2020. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Muriel Mrakovich 

 

 

 

 


